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On April 11, the Indianapolis office co-hosted a half-day workshop sponsored
by the Indiana Medical Device Manufacturers Council titled, "The Impact of
Software in Medical Device Development." Approximately 50 people attended
from medical device companies around the state. Lynn Tyler of the Indianapolis
office moderated a panel discussion on the topic, "Best Practices in Developing
Medical Devices Containing Software." Pearl Pathways, a firm client and an
FDA consulting firm in Indianapolis, served as co-host.
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